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For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

The Devon HAF Programme Webpage has now been launched - Holiday Activities 
and Food (HAF) programme - Education and Families (devon.gov.uk) . 
 
https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/family-support/haf-programme 
  
All the information about the summer HAF projects is available on this website 
including eligibility etc, and  a section for parents. 
 

Wild 
Exmouth are 
running a 
programme 
of outdoor 
wildlife 
themed 
events for 
families 
throughout 
the summer 
in Exmouth, 
including; 
Story telling 
with Clive Pig 
in Phear Park, 
drop-in 
wildlife 
themed 

creative activities, fun in the stream and children’s outdoor yoga. Please see 
attached PDF and go to www.wildeastdevon.co.uk for more information or to make 
a booking. 

School Matters 

Friday 16th July 2021 EXTRAS 

Don’t forget school ends next Friday at 1.30pm 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.devon.gov.uk%2Feducationandfamilies%2Ffamily-support%2Fhaf-programme&data=04%7C01%7Cearlyhelpmideastsecure-mailbox%40devon.gov.uk%7Ccb2dae293e58476848fc08d946aba27a%7C8da13783cb68443fbb4b99
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.devon.gov.uk%2Feducationandfamilies%2Ffamily-support%2Fhaf-programme&data=04%7C01%7Cearlyhelpmideastsecure-mailbox%40devon.gov.uk%7Ccb2dae293e58476848fc08d946aba27a%7C8da13783cb68443fbb4b99

